
      Jim Jandovitz 

Center for Excellence  

Director 

414.302.8331 

jjandovitz@westalliswi.gov 

       

West Allis City Hall ▪ www.westalliswi.gov 

7525 West Greenfield Avenue ▪ West Allis, WI 53214 

 

 

 

 

To: Rebecca Grill, City Administrator 

 

From: Jim Jandovitz, Director of Information Technology 

 

RE: Additional Server Request to Increase City’s Server Capacity  

 

Date: June 2, 2016 

 

 

I am requesting authorization to purchase an additional server from GHA Technologies, Inc. for a sum of 

$21,786.81. This additional server will increase our server storage capacity for the city which is needed 

to maintain all of the city’s data.  This purchase is an upgrade to our existing Scale hyper-convergence 

server cluster which consists of proprietary hardware and can only be purchased through their 

authorized reseller. 

 

I am also requesting a transfer of $21,786.81 from the Reserve-Designated for Capital Accumulation 

Account (100-0000-345-70-03) to the Information Technologies Hardware Account (100-1101-517- 

70-08) to fund this purchase. This reserve account was designated for a replacement of our old AS400 

which is no longer necessary. 

 

If you have any questions, please feel free to contact me. 

 

 

Sincerely, 

 

 
 

Jim Jandovitz, 

Director of Information Technology 

 

 

 


